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               Topaz News 

 

Dear All, 

I can’t believe that we are at the end of another term already! 

Learning 

   

We were lucky enough to be offered a session of martial arts for PE last week. As you can see, we 

absolutely loved it! A flyer from this was sent home in the bookbag if you want to know more about it. 

   

Alongside story telling, we have had all sorts of maths and engineering problems to solve this week. The 

bears, of course, needed a range of sizes of beds and the goats needed a bridge that could bear the 

weight of three goats and the presence of an angry troll! Our story telling has progressed so much 

through exploring stories with our play. 

In our number fluency work, we have continued to build our speed with recall of one more and less and 

worked on knowing pairs of numbers that make the numbers to 10. You can support this at home, or in 

the car, by giving one part and asking for the other part to make the number. Singing the songs on You  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ihl_9qjvWuc 

Have a restful half term. Bedtime stories is on the first Thursday back.    Sally Windmill 
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